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5/10/70 

Dear Sir: 

I should like to take this opportunity through “Spotlight”, on behalf of my wife and myself, 

of thanking the Directors for the very nice lunch etc. we were given on Wed.30th on the 

occasion of the presentation of my Gold Watch after 25 years service. 

It will always be a memorable occasion, with such a friendly atmosphere looking back and 

talking over the years. 

My wife very much appreciated being asked and we both wish the Directors many happy 

years of retirement, with good health, etc. 

Thanking you. 

 

                                                                                    Yours faithfully, 

                                                                           (Signed)  A.A. TAYLOR. 
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